


This term we have looked at different  

houses and homes. We enjoyed making our 
own city. 



We were really proud of what we made both 
in school and at home! 



In topic, we found out about ‘The Great 
Fire of London’. We drew story maps to 
represent the main events. 



We found out about Samuel Pepys and wrote 
diary extracts thinking about what it would 
have been like to experience the event. 



We have  

described 
different 
types of 
houses. 



We also designed 
our own houses 
of the future! 



In RE, we have been learning about different 
religious buildings and special places.  

We visited the Rosary Church and talked about 
what we saw. 



We also wrote 
a recount 
about our visit. 



During our science lessons we have  

investigated which material would be best 
for building a house. We found out that the 
bricks were the strongest. 

Straw 

Mud 

Sticks 

Bricks 



We also carried out different experiments 
to investigate which materials were  

waterproof and which were transparent. 



 

 
We always enjoy visiting The Young Engineers! 
We designed and made a room for a house  

using lots of different materials.  



 
We also linked our learning in The Young  

Engineers to science, thinking about which 
material would be the most suitable to  

insulate a cup. 



During our ICT, we  

have explored Espresso Coding and 
we have also used the Romos 


